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June 17
th

, 2012 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of June 18
th

 – 21
st
. 

 

Please note that the last day for students is Thursday, June 21
st
. This last day for students will be a full day. 

 

The annual “Moving-On Dance” will be held on Wednesday, June 20
th

 @ 6:30 p.m. Please see Mrs. Long for sign-

in confirmation. This annual dance pays special recognition to our Grade 8 students “moving-on” to Grade 9. 

 

The PALS end-of-year BBQ will be held on Thursday, June 21
st
 at 11:50 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. This annual end-of-year 

BBQ is sponsored by our PALS at the City of Saint John. 

 

The Phoenix Awards Ceremony will be held on Thursday, June 21
st
 at 12:30 p.m. – 1:30 p.m. in the school mini-

theatre. This special ceremony plays tribute to those the students of Lorne and those deserving of special 

recognition. 

 

The Lorne Survivor Challenge will be held on Thursday, June 21
st
 @ 1:30 p.m. This whole school event promises to 

entertain and celebrate all things Lorne. Be here to cheer on your favorite team! 

 

Home Reports will be issued at the end of the day during the final homeroom period at 2:50 p.m. Students who are 

not in attendance to receive Home Reports may pick-up their Home Reports during regular office hours on Monday, 

June 25
th

 or request that it be delivered in the mail. 

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 

For a complete list of this week’s activities & future events please refer to the latest edition of the Lorne Newsletter, 

the web calendar by visiting www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any 

questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 
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